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Craig, Sondra

From: Kelly <kellysueleibold@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 8:53 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Please Support Removing Parking Minimums on Thursday 12/12/24

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good morning La Crosse City Council members, 
 
I am writing to support Agenda Item #24-1323 to remove off-street parking requirements. Current parking 
requirements take up valuable space that could otherwise be used for more housing, which our community 
desperately needs. La Crosse needs to build 200-230 units each year to meet current demand. We can’t do 
that without removing barriers like the current parking minimums. 
 
As a resident, I support more housing to boost our local economy and make La Crosse a more welcoming 
place for more families. Thank you for considering this issue. Hope you're doing well, staying safe, and have 
a great holiday season. 
 

Kelly Leibold 
507-272-5408 
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